
 

 

29th June 2020 
 
Dear all, 

Teaching Staffing – Academic Year 20-21 
 
It’s hard to believe it’s the time of the year to write to you with staffing for next year. It’s been 
an incredibly tough time for us all and we just hope that by September we will be in a position 
for all school children to return. 
 
We have no new staff to introduce, however I would like to say congratulations to Emma 
Calderbank who will be starting her first teaching year with us following two years of being in a 
Cover Supervisor role in our school. It’s lovely to have Midge Murray back in a class teaching 
post in addition to her music teaching role in school and also to have Sarah Greenway back in a 
class teaching role. Both teachers have such a wealth of experience. 
 
Jen Beech and Saiyma Sarfraz have both started their maternity leave and we wish them all the 
best.  
 
We're sad to be seeing Rachel Day, Michelle Harley and Rosie Fox move on and would like to 
wish them all the best and hope they can come and work at our school again someday soon. 
 
We're pleased to see Channi Davis returning after her maternity leave and to welcome her into 
the Year 2 team. 
 
Congratulations to Richard Farrow, who has secured a year’s post as Assistant Head for Years 
1– 4. This will expand on the excellent work he has completed this year as Phase Lead for 
Years 1 and 2. 
 
I’d like to take this as an opportunity to thank you again for your ongoing support and kind 
words at a time which has been so utterly challenging for us all. On the day school closed 
ahead of lockdown, I am not embarrassed to say I wept for most of the day and I just can’t 
wait for school to be back as normal, with all our amazing children, staff and families. 
 
Sending lots of love to you all, 
 
Deborah Howard 
Headteacher  
 



 

 

Teachers – Academic Year 20-21 
 
 Teachers From which class Classroom 

Nursery Fiona Walker 
Ellie Webb  

N/A Current nursery 

Reception Laura Tracanna 
Jen Dyson 
Sarah Greenway / 
Khadijah Iqbal 

N/A FS2LT 
FS2SR 
FS2NT 

Year 1 Sophie Roberts 
Sian Rice 
Leanne Eldridge / 
Chelsey Daley  
 

FS2SR 
FS2NT 
FS2LT 
 

1HC 
1SR 
1DE 

Year 2 Kelly King 
Helen Savage/ 
Channi Davis 
Hayley Craven 

1HC 
1SR 
 
1DE 

2KK 
2SH 
 
2RF 

Year 3 Kathryn Whalley Ben 
Halima 
Natalie Gomez 
Richard Farrow / 
Ben Caldwell  

2SH 
 
2KK 
2RF 

3JB 
 
3KB 
4BC 

Year 4 Luke McDonagh 
Andy Wheeldon 
Emma Calderbank 

3WD 
3KB 
3JB 

4LM 
4AW 
3WD 

Year 5 Claire Cawley 
Paul Salisbury 
Joe Welsh / 
Midge Murray  

4LM 
4AW 
4BC 

5CC 
5PS 
6NG 

Year 6 Kat Rowe 
Wendy Gibson 
Jocelin Bennett 
 

5JB 
5CC 
5PS 

6KR 
6WG 
5JB 

 
PPA Cover (Carousel – Wednesday - Friday) 
 
Midge Murray – Music and drama 
Nicky Appleby – Art and Design / Design and Technology 
Kieran Bentley – Sports 
 



 

 

Cover Supervisors: 
 
Farah Saleem 
Joe Squire 
 
Additional teaching: 
 
Helen Woolf – Key Stage 1 
Donna Wealleans – Upper Key Stage 2 
Deborah Howard – Lower Key Stage 2 
 
Teaching Assistants (TAs) 
 

Year Group TA 

Nursery Karen Whittick  
Rose Fagi-Hassan 

Reception Sonia Naveed 
Kelly Nash 
Kass Simpson 
 

Year 1 Ozma Ahmed  
Rashmina Mullick  
 

Year 2 Cindy Skerritt 

Year 3 Sunny Gandhi (mornings) 
Samina Rizvi (afternoons) 
Katie Hough (mornings) 

Year 4 Kym Harman 
Tracy Buckley 
Samina Rizvi (mornings) 

Year 5 Yasmin Atif (mornings) 
 

Year 6 Lynne Lowe (mornings) 
Bethan Murphy 
New TA to be appointed 

 
 

Across Years 1 - 4 Chris Hearnshaw  
Shirley Jones  
Laura Taylor (mornings) 
Louise Trundle 

 


